
Dear Parents/Guardians of Forreston Junior/Senior High Students, 
 
The Forreston Jr/Sr High School PE Teachers are very excited to announce a new PE 
uniform is being offered for the 2018-2019 school year.  Students will be allowed to 
wear the current PE uniform for the upcoming school year.   The cost of the new 
uniform will be $18 for the set, and will be sold at the school by the PE teachers.   All 
order forms are due by June 30, 2018, to the high school office and will be handed 
out by the PE teachers the first day of school.  Please submit any orders or contact 
Mr. Schurr or Mrs. Williams at 815-938-2175 with any questions you may have 
regarding the new uniform.   
 
 

 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
UNIFORM ORDER FORM 

 
NAME _____________________________________________________________________Grade_____________ 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME_______________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN PHONE NUMBER __________________________________________ 
 
SHIRT SIZE  YS YM YL S M L XL  2XL   ($8) 
 
SHORT SIZE YS YM YL  S M L XL 2XL ($10) 
 
 
TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED ___________________ 

 
PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO FORRESTON HIGH SCHOOL 


